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Birmingham Locals Information Night
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Birmingham, AL 35203



The Auburn First 
program offers high 
school students an 
accessible and 
affordable opportunity 
to take official Auburn 
University courses and 
earn both college and 
high school credit at 
the same time.

Path to the Plains (P2P) 
is a concurrent 
enrollment program 
offered by Auburn 
University and partner 
community college 
institutions designed for 
students who want to 
transfer to Auburn to 
finish their bachelor’s 
degrees once they have 
completed their 
associate’s degrees.

P2P offers an affordable 
and accessible path for 
Alabama residents.


